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Hello CET Master’s and IT PHD Students on the Athens Campus: 

All students in the Computer Education and Technology Master’s Program (CET) should subscribe to the new listserv. 

Your new address is comped@listserv.ohio.edu.  If you wish to send an email to the people on the comped listserv just use the address above!

To subscribe to the comped listserv 

1. Go to the following webpage: http://listserv.ohio.edu/mailman/listinfo/comped 

2. Read the instructions carefully and bookmark the site in case you need to return there 

3. On the webpage is a section called Subscribing to comped– follow the instructions

a. You will need to give the listserv a password – please use one that you can remember

b. Although, with the new listserv, you can request your password be sent if you forget! RAH!

4. Once you have entered the needed information, click submit

5. A request to me (I am the moderator of the site) will be sent to OK the subscription. This may take a day or so…
6. That’s all there is to this!

All students in the Instructional Technology PHD Program should subscribe to the new listserv. 

Your new address is itech@listserv.ohio.edu.  If you wish to send an email to the people on the itech listserv just use the address above!

To subscribe to the itech listserv 

1. Go to the following webpage: http://listserv.ohio.edu/mailman/listinfo/itech 

2. Read the instructions carefully and bookmark the site in case you need to return there 

3. On the webpage is a section called Subscribing to itech – follow the instructions

a. You will need to give the listserv a password – please use one that you can remember

b. Although, with the new listserv, you can request your password be sent if you forget! RAH!

4. Once you have entered the needed information, click submit

5. A request to me (I am the moderator of the site) will be sent to OK the subscription. This may take a day or so…

6. That’s all there is to this!

Thanks, 

Drs. Turner, Franklin and Moore
